From: Zita Arsenault [mailto:zitaarsenaultl10@gmail.com]
Sent: Friday, July 28, 2023 4:54 PM

To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca>

Subject: New gas station Borden

Good afternoon

| am opposed to ANOTHER gas station going up in Borden Pei We have three there already!!!

Let the people who have worked long and hard at their gas stations have their day in the sun Local people. Let them be .
Murphy can make money at anything else . Stop killing the small folk and being on the side of a rich man. So saddened
by all this bureaucratic nonsense.

Zita Arsenault

Sent from my iPhone



